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To:​ Lynne Bermudez;​Gerry McDonald;​Heidi Gaffney;​Gary Wildes;​Ray Chesley;Neil Hovey;Elizabeth Mulholland  

Cc: ​Kevin Harutunian​

The fire department’s revised response for the record. 
 
The fire department supports this special permit transfer for 116 Boston St.  The fire alarm and sprinkler systems must be maintained. 
 
The application states “the use of the premises is to be unchanged and the operation of the property and the existing structures are to be unchanged”.   
 
As the main house is not sprinklered, no one has been allowed to sleep in that house.  That is consistent with Willowdale Lodge. 
 
Chief of the Department
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